
March 2021 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

March has brought a lot of change to the ministry and to us personally.  As the nursing home 

ministry has been moving toward a mix of in-person visits and online services, it has caused us 

to develop a video studio.  Something we have never done before.  This studio started to 

overwhelm our dining and living area.  We began to realize we were running out of room in our 

apartment.  During the month of March, we closed on a home that will provide the additional 

space for a studio.  We are in the middle of a move.  For the past several years you have heard 

me say, “Lord, wherever you want me to go and whatever you want me to do I’ll do it.”  This is 

one of those moments.  With the video studio, we will be able to minister in more nursing 

homes than ever before.  A few years ago, I remember asking the question, “Lord, how can I go 

to more places?  How can I expand this ministry?”  I believe this is the next step in that process.  

For those of you who send your giving by mail, our new address is: 

 

Paul DeNeui Ministries 

5405 North 31
st
 St 

Broken Arrow, Oklahoma 74014 

 

For those of you who give online, nothing will change. 

 

 

Wednesday - March 24th 

  

This was just an amazing time to get 

back into the nursing home.  I was 

excited.  The residents were excited.  

We sang and sang.  The joy of the Lord 

was certainly present. 

 

 



We are in a big learning curve when it 

comes to streaming and ministering online.  

We are now in our new studio and things 

are starting to come together.  We have 

live-streamed eight services during the 

month of March. 

We are also noticing that some of the 

nursing homes are beginning to open to us 

again.  Last month we were in one.  

However, this month (April) we will be in four.  Praise the Lord. 

 

 

We are constantly revising our 

schedule to keep up the 

demand for both nursing home 

ministry and the homeless.  It 

is a fine balance and 

sometimes is dependent on the 

weather.  Our current schedule 

is Mondays and Fridays on the 

bike or walking the trails to 

find and help the homeless.  

Tuesdays and Thursdays will 

be live-streaming at 2 pm CST on FaceBook, YouTube, and Twitter.  Then Wednesdays will be 

traveling and ministering in person in the nursing homes.  We are excited to see the expansion.   

 

 

 

Together we continue to Strengthen The Saved & Save The Lost.  We are excited about the 

future.  Thank you for being such a vital part of this ministry. 


